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Permanent Mission of the Republic of Serbia to the United Nations Office in Geneva
Working Group for UPR 

Interactive Dialogue on Report of Nepal

January 2021
The Republic of Serbia welcomes the delegation of Nepal and thanks the head of delegation for the comprehensive presentation of the UPR National Report. 

Serbia commends all the efforts of the authorities of Nepal in the previous period on improving human rights standard for the benefit of its people, and in particular welcomes the good cooperation with treaty bodies and special procedures. 
In spirit of a constructive dialogue, we would like to recommend to Nepal to invest additional efforts in fighting human trafficking slavery, sexual exploitation and forced labour, as well as efficiently conduct the sanction policy against perpetrators of these crimes.
We wish Nepal a successful review process.
